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Briefing on property tax impacts as a result of state legislation passed in 2017 by King County Assessor John
Arthur Wilson, and Bellevue School District Deputy Superintendent Melissa DeVita.
(Information only.  Council will have the opportunity to ask questions and provide feedback to the King County
Assessor and BSD Deputy Superintendent.)
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